
NOTICE TO MEMBERS WHO WORK OR LIVE IN THE
HKPR DISTRICT HEALTH UNIT CATCHMENT AREA

COVID-19 Vaccine Appointment Informa�on for Members

Dear Members,

You are receiving this email because you either work or live in the catchment area for the HKPR
District Health Unit area (City of Kawartha Lakes, Haliburton County, Northumberland County),
according to the informa�on you have provided to the College. If this is not the case, please
disregard this no�ce and take steps to correct the informa�on provided.

The HKPR District Health Unit has asked the College to no�fy members who work or live in their
district that you may be eligible to book your COVID-19 vaccine appointment. 

HKPR District Health Unit wishes to communicate the following:

Health Care Worker Vaccina�on Instruc�ons for Those Working/Residing in HKPR District Health
Unit Area (Haliburton County, City of Kawartha Lakes and Northumberland County)

Please review the linked document to confirm you are eligible for vaccina�on within Phase 1:
COVID-19: Guidance for Priori�zing Health Care Workers for COVID-19 Vaccina�on (gov.on.ca)

- We are priori�zing frontline healthcare workers who provide in person client care.
- This is for first dose of vaccine only.

City of Kawartha Lakes

Members can contact Ross Memorial Hospital directly at 705-328-6241 to book an appointment.
Please reference receiving this email through the college website from HKPR District Health Unit,
leave a message, and do not share the phone number beyond your clinic employees. This number
is only for health care workers iden�fied in the provincial priori�za�on document above.

Northumberland County & Haliburton County

Please follow the detailed instruc�ons on our website link below to have your informa�on added
to a list that will be shared with the province. You will be provided with a code from the province
to enable booking an appointment through the provincial booking system.

Are You Eligible for COVID-19 Vaccine? – Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge District Health Unit
(hkpr.on.ca)

If you wish to download a copy of your College Membership Card you may do so by:
1.      Logging into your membership account: h�ps://members.cpo.on.ca/
2.      Go to the “My Account” on the le� side menu

https://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/pro/programs/publichealth/coronavirus/docs/Guidance_for_Prioritizing_HCW_covid19_vaccination_2020-01-08.pdf
https://www.hkpr.on.ca/2021/03/26/are-you-eligible-for-covid-19-vaccine/
https://members.cpo.on.ca/


3. Click on the “Print Receipt/Membership Card”

Please direct any ques�ons or requests for further informa�on to the HKPR District Health Unit.

To review the College’s previous updates, please visit our COVID-19 webpage.

Rick Morris, Ph.D., C.Psych.
Registrar & Execu�ve Director
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